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I’d like to start with an apology, to my fellow officers and the side. I’ve been a bit 
overwhelmed with things away from IMSG that’s meant I’ve not been as proactive as 
I would have liked to be and have also had to miss several dance outs over the last 
year because of injury. 

On a more positive note, we’ve had another year of well attended, enthusiastic, 
productive practices, this has enabled us to resurrect some dances which haven’t 
been seen for a while such as Ashford and Absent Squire, with the hope that they 
might be seen in public again soon. 

 In the coming year, I’d like to continue with similarly constructive practices, to give 
the Squires more choice at dance outs and continue to support my Squire and the 
team.    

 As I’m unable to attend practice every week, I’d like to thank those who help when 
I’m not there and all the chaps for their hard work throughout the year. 

 

 


